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Expanding definitions based on the laws passed by other states, which the HRC admits is a
significant source for these definitions, while not involving the PA state legislature creates the reality
that an unelected body of bureaucrats is imposing laws passed by other state legislatures on
Pennsylvanians.

How can this possibly be justified?

The citizens of those state were given influence over the laws passed through their representatives to
live under those laws, but Pennsylvanians have to be content to live by will of Californians and New
Yorkers?

This alone should be enough justification to not approve these proposed changes.

M Jansen

1


